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From: Judith Queree

Sent: 12 February 2007 15:47
To: Scrutiny

Subject: Supermarket in St Peter

ek dekAR TRk Rk

This e-mail has been received directly from the Internet: you should
exercise a degree of caution since there can be no guarantee that the
source or content of the message is authentic.

If you receive inappropriate e-mail from an external source it is your
responsibility to notify Computer Services Helpdesk (telephone 440440).

The Full States e-mail Usage Policy can be found here:
http://intranet1/aware/internet_email_issues.htm

I would be against a super market for all the adverse repercussion listed in you advert.

There are plans for one or more in St Helier therefore it certéinly would not be necessary to have on in St.
Peter as well .

There are already three large super markets plus five smaller ones in St. Peter, St. Quen and St. Brelade. We
must remember that it will need a large amount of staff.

Jersey already has a large population with states departments ans infrastucture showing signs of being
unable to cope with the present work loads. »

Thankyou for allowing me to contribute-for what it's worth!
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